
YVEDDI would like to announce the arrival of the Mocksville Circulator.   
 

The Mocksville Circulator will operate Monday – Friday 6:00 am – 6:00 pm and will travel 

around the Town of Mocksville.   

 

This new service will be open to the public.   
 

The Mocksville Circulator will officially begin transportation services on October 2, 2017. 
 

Please join YVEDDI for a Public Awareness Meeting to discuss the proposed route, stops, 

fares, etc. on August 31, 2017. Drop in anytime between 4:00 pm – 6:00 pm at the Davie 

County Public Library. 

Coming to your area soon… 
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Davie County Public Library 371 N. Main St. ▪ Mocksville, NC 27028 


